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Arkansas Supreme Court Rules Against
Marijuana Amendment

Little Rock, Ark. — On Monday the Arkansas Supreme Court ruled that the Arkansas Medical Marijuana
Amendment of 2024 failed to qualify for the November ballot.

Family Council Action Committee Executive Director Jerry Cox issued a statement, saying, “This is a
good decision. The constitution is our state’s most important governing document, and any effort to
change it must go through a rigorous and thorough process. The bar should be high, and any effort that
doesn’t meet it shouldn’t make the ballot. Today’s Arkansas Supreme Court decision helps protect the
integrity of our election process and our constitution.”

Cox called the marijuana measure’s wording confusing and deceptive. “This marijuana amendment is a
fatally flawed effort to bring recreational marijuana to Arkansas. It would make more than 30 changes to
Arkansas’ constitution. This amendment would give a handful of businesses a monopoly over an
unregulated marijuana industry, and it would remove important restrictions that protect children from
marijuana marketing. A measure this bad simply has no business being on the ballot or in the
constitution.”

Cox praised the various groups and leaders who opposed marijuana amendment Issue 3. “Governor
Sanders, Secretary of State John Thurston, and Attorney General Tim Griffin all worked hard to uphold
Arkansas law regarding ballot issues. Groups like Stronger Arkansas, Protect Arkansas Children, and
Arkansas Farm Bureau opposed Issue 3. Family Council Action Committee coordinated with volunteers
in every county across the state to oppose Issue 3 in churches and communities. Without these groups and
individuals, the sponsors of Issue 3 might have collected enough valid petition signatures to place the
amendment on the ballot. We want to thank everyone who helped stop this fatally flawed measure.”

Cox said Family Council Action Committee will continue opposing marijuana in Arkansas. “Marijuana is
a multibillion dollar industry. Since 2022, big businesses have spent millions of dollars trying to legalize
marijuana in Arkansas. They have a lot of money at stake in this issue. That is why Family Council
Action Committee plans to continue fighting marijuana in Arkansas. Our state simply does not need

another drug problem.”
HiH
Family Council Action Committee is a conservative 501(c)(4) organization based in Little Rock, Arkansas.



